
 

Kintsugi Heroes - March 23 Newsletter 

Some Highlights: 

• We are now officially a registered NFP (Not for Profit) – this opens up many grant 

opportunities for us. The next step will be to seek DGR (Deductible Gift Recipient) 

status. 

• Our team has grown – welcome Aisha, Adele and Matthew (we had to pause 

publishing new podcasts from mid Jan due to resource constraints - these can 

now recommence). 

• We have had over 1,000 downloads!! 

• Our crowdfunding campaign “Lifting the Lid on Addiction” commenced. 

• Over 100 hero conversations have been completed or are in the pipeline. 

• Our first book content is near completion. 

Welcome New Team Members 

A very warm welcome to the following 

new members of the Kintsugi Heroes 

team: 

• Aisha Dhedhy is a volunteer 

helping with grant 

identification and preparation. 

• Adele Fenn is a volunteer 

helping with story content 

editing for podcasts. 

• Matthew Bliss is helping with 

video/audio podcast editing 

and publishing. 

 
  



The First Kintsugi Heroes Book 

The draft of contents of our first Kintsugi Heroes book has been completed thanks to a 

huge effort by Patty French. The next step will be to complete the internal and external 

book design. 

Lifting the Lid on Addiction Series 

Please help us lift the lid on addiction. 

No-one sets out to become an addict. "Addiction is not a choice" – Princess Kate. 

Through story telling we will capture inspiring real-life stories of people from a wide 

variety of backgrounds who have successfully overcome different addictions including 

substance abuse, overeating, gambling and pornography. 

This project will provide hope to people struggling with addiction and education to the 

broader community on how best to help. 

Support the campaign 

 

  

                                               

                                               

                          
                  

                         
                       

                        

                         

https://www.mycause.com.au/p/304549/no-one-chooses-to-become-an-addict?fbclid=IwAR15Is2uoe9EHqlourihP593vyQUbnsjIxCtayodoQktKh-UwWmIbTt9IOQ


Social Media 

 

We would love you to follow our exciting journey on social media, web site and podcast 

platforms using the following links: 

Website - https://kintsugiheroes.com.au/ 

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100084850387170 

LinkedIn - https://www.linkedin.com/company/kintsugi-heroes/?viewAsMember=true 

Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/kintsugi.heroes/ 

YouTube – https://www.youtube.com/@kintsugiheroes6540 

Some of the platforms that our podcasts are published to: 
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A Recent Item in The Post: 

 


